ebXML Reg/Rep TC telecon
September 29, 2005

Attendees:

Joseph Chiusano

Farrukh Najmi

Monica Martin

Nikola Stojanovic

Carl Mattocks
Kathryn Breininger

Paul Macias

Peter Kacandes

1. Approval of previous meeting minutes

Approved

2. Minute taker

Paul Macias agreed to take the minutes.
3. Follow-up discussion on webinar experience
Kathryn mentioned that Jamie of OASIS was pleased with the success of the webinar.  There were a large number of registrants.  Jamie had indicated that he would like to encourage additional webinars in the future.
Kathryn noted there were two new applicants for the TC soon after the webinar.  The new process for TC membership applications requires the approval of the OASIS rep.
Kathryn extended compliments to Farrukh, Carl and Ivan for their sections of the webinar.  She has received some raw data from the OASIS survey of participants and she’ll try to post results over the weekend.

Carl suggested that the lack of a 1-800 number may have lost possible participants that should be considered for future sessions.
Farrukh noted that in a global situation someone is going to be international, so maybe pointing to where to get low cost connections should be part of the meeting notice boilerplate.

Farrukh also has some thoughts on how to improve the Webinar that can be posted to the listserve.

Kathryn noted that the webinar sessions achieved 60% participation from those that had registered.  She understands that generally these types of sessions only generate participation of 40% of registrants.

Carl offered that he was pleasantly surprised by the consistency of the questions between the two webinars, and was glad the presenters had had answers ready for them.

Monica passed on a message from a participant that we may want to develop a webinar targeted to business people.  She offered information to contact the commenter for more information.

Kathryn acknowledged that it is difficult to determine what level of detail to go into.  It sounds like the commenter is looking for a high-level approach, rather than technical detail.
Farrukh offered his observation that compared to past TC presentations, the webinar focused on use cases that discussed who is using the registry and for what.  So this presentation was much less technical.  The webinar may have been technical in the demo or Q&A, but the slides tried to stay clear of technical data.

Kathryn mentioned that by her count of those that logged into the webinar she believes there were around 100 participants.  She’ll double check her notes.

4. Review of "Registering Web Services in an ebXML Registry" TN

Kathryn reminded members that the latest version of the TN had been uploaded to the TC page.  She also noted the Farrukh had uploaded the web service profile.  She asked if the two are related.
Joe confirmed that the documents are related and supports the profile being reviewed first.
Farrukh led a section-by-section introduction of the web services profile and answered questions from the members.  Discussions are encouraged to take place over the listserve, and perhaps can be wrapped up during the next TC meeting.

5. Other issues, items

None.

6. Next meeting.

The next meeting is October 13, 2005 at 8:00 am PT.
